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Phil Dagnall,

Forward Planning

Ribble Valley Borough Council,
Council Offices,

Church Walk,

Clitheroe

BB7 2RA

4 June 2017

Dear Mr Dagnall

Housing and Economic Development DPD

| write following our recent email exchanges and note that the whole of my garden is designated within the above
Plan as DMB4 - Existing Open Space - please note the whole of this area has been a private garden for over 30
years

| confirm that no-one else has ever leased the area and any previous temporary use by the adjacent village halt was
for an afternoon event once a year only with the permission of the previous owner of my house. This has not
happened for some years and | confirm this is no longer the case.

Please accept this as my formal response to the regulation 19 HEDPD consultation. Therefore | farmally request that
the designation should be withdrawn from the site.

| understand this response will be added to your files, sent to the inspector when appointed and alse, in a redacted
form with all personal details such as name, email address etc removed , placed on a publicly available file of
consultation responses.

Please let me know if you require any further clarification or information.

Yours sincerely,



IO 6

a N

‘a
.
=
»
n
e
-n
L)
L]
»
.
[
»
-

Bt

hs ite ntpalh s

e g

8Z02Z-800T Adl12A 2191y 10} ueld |07 Y

pueMog Ut uoImaN —Joexa — depy sjesodold @da uswdojanaq 2iwou0d3 pue 3usnoy



